
On Thursday June 11th at 10am (CET) the webinar will explore the development and 
progress of self-directed support in Finland.  What has been done so far? What has 
been learned? What do we want to do in the future?

In all sessions there will be an opportunity and space for interaction, questions and 
further discussion.

11 th June: 10-11:30 a.m. CET → Registration

Self-Directed Support
A chance to explore developments
around Europe
Webinars 7th May & 11th June 2020 

• What is the experience in different countries?
• What is the impact of the coronavirus

on self-directed support?

Presentation, discussion, interactive polls

On Thursday May 7th we have planned two webinars about self-directed support:

At 10am(CET) there will be presentations and discussion about the development of 
self-directed support in Europe and the impact of the current coronavirus pandemic.  
What does this mean for people being able to direct and get the right support?

At 1pm(CET) the webinar will focus on the thoughts and reflections from experts 
through experience about how self -directed support has been working for them in 
practice in Scotland. There will be input from both a family member and an individual 
who are directing their own support.

7th May: 1. part 10-11 a.m. CET, 2. part 1-2:30 p.m. CET  → Registration
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SKILLS II –project partners: KVPS, Anffas Onlus, 
Plena Inclusion, EASPD, Fundacion Aprocor, In 
Control Scotland, Social Enterprise Puzzle, The 
Centre for Welfare Reform

Sign up for the links to these exciting online events!

More information → Citizen Network

https://www.lyyti.in/SKILLS_SDS_webinar_8690
https://www.lyyti.in/SKILLS_SDS_webinar_6797
https://citizen-network.org/resources/selfdirected-support-network.html

